
 
 

SEATTLE POLICE DEPARTMENT 
invites you to a community training addressing how police officers continue the 

discussion on the City of Seattle’s Race and Social Justice Initiative. The 

community training uses the documentary, “Race: The Power of an Illusion.” 

 
In partnership with the Community Police Commission, the Filipino Community of Seattle, the Seattle Race 

and Social Justice Initiative / Office for Civil Rights, and the Seattle Police Department 
 

 

 

Here are some comments from community 

members who have attended the training: 

 

“I appreciated the interaction from the police 

officers. I think it’s a good start to talk about 

the issues.” 

 

“Direct and powerful approach to the topic 

and relevant to everyone, regardless of prior 

training in race or criminal justice matters.” 

 

“I appreciated being able to hear from police 

officers. There needs to be more conversations 

between communities of color and police 

officers assigned to work in them.” 

 

 
 

Saturday, July 13, 2013 @ 9 a.m. – 4 p.m. 

Filipino Community Center –5740 Martin Luther King Way S., Seattle 

RSVP by Monday, July 8, 2013 

Contact Maggie Olsen at margaret.olsen@seattle.gov of call 206-684-8672 
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